
Power Downtown Toronto
PLEASE JOIN US FOR A COMMUNITY OPEN HOUSE

Dear Resident,   February 2020

We invite you to attend our second round of community open houses for an update on Hydro One’s
important work to replace a critical underground transmission cable that serves Toronto’s downtown
core. Since the Class Environmental Assessment was initiated for this project in May 2018, we have
been reviewing environmental and technical data, and collecting feedback and input on alternative
routes and construction methods. Based on this analysis and information, we have now selected our
preferred route, Tunnel Route 1, shown on the reverse map. The proposed underground tunnel would
run between Terauley Transformer Station (TS) and Esplanade TS at a depth of approximately
25 metres/82 feet below ground within road allowance.

On the map, you will see proposed locations for shafts, which are required to access and maintain the
underground cable.

Location A - Entry shaft to be located on Hydro One’s property at Esplanade TS
Location B - Mid shaft to be located on road allowance near the intersection of Sherbourne
Street and Shuter Street
Location C1 or C2 - Exit shaft to be located inside or near Terauley TS

We want to hear from you!
Please join us at our upcoming open houses to learn more and provide your comments:

Tuesday, February 25th, 2020
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

Marriott Downtown at CF Toronto Eaton Centre
York A/B room

525 Bay Street, Toronto

Thursday, February 27th, 2020
6:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.

St. Lawrence Community Recreation Centre
Multi-purpose room

230 The Esplanade, Toronto

Members of our team will be available to share further details about the proposed underground tunnel
and next steps as we move towards completion of the Class Environmental Assessment, other permits
and approvals, and construction.

We hope to see you there!

Hydro One Community Relations
416-345-6799, Community.Relations@HydroOne.com
www.TalkPowerDowntownTO.com

As per the request of the Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks, information regarding the Freedom of
Information and Protection of Privacy Act is included below.

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
All personal information included in a submission – such as name, address, telephone number and property location – is collected, maintained and

disclosed by the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks for the purpose of transparency and consultation. The information is collected
under the authority of the Environmental Assessment Act or is collected and maintained for the purpose of creating a record that is available to the

general public as described in s. 37 of the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Personal information you submit will become part of a
public record that is available to the general public unless you request that your personal information remain confidential. For more information, please

contact the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks' Freedom of Information and Privacy Coordinator at 416-314-4075.
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